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Hertfordshire County Council's Development Control Committee will be meeting 
on Wednesday 20 December to consider an application by Veolia Environmental 
Services Ltd to build a recycling and energy recovery facility at Rye House, 
Ratty’s Lane in Hoddesdon. 
 
The meeting will be held in the Council Chamber and is scheduled to start at 
10am; it is likely to last all day. 
 
The meeting is expected to be well attended and parking may be difficult. Seating 
in the Chamber will be allocated to notified speakers and thereafter on a first 
come first served basis to the safe capacity of the room; it may not, therefore, be 
possible for all members of the public to have access the meeting room.  There 
will be an audio link in the Committee Rooms, but there is no video link to the 
Council Chamber.  
 
Please note that there are no public restaurant facilities on site. 
 


